
 
 

  

Really Simple Syndication (RSS) FAQ 

 

RSS allows you to receive update notifications when changes are made on enabled websites. To receive 

these updates, you will need to subscribe to an RSS reader. 

How to use RSS  

 Sabre has enabled an RSS notification for any changes to its Sub-Processor list website. To receive 

these notifications:  

Choose an RSS reader.  Any RSS reader is supported by the Sabre RSS process.  Once you've installed a 

Reader app on your device or enabled RSS functionality to an RSS capable application (such as Outlook), 

you can add RSS feeds to it, by subscription or manually. 

Subscribe to RSS feeds. Once you've found an RSS Reader, you must subscribe to Sabre’s Sub-

Processor’s List located at www.sabre.com/about/privacy/gdpr-subprocessors/ to receive automated 

updates. Subscribe to Sabre’s Sub-Processor RSS Feed from the website by opening the webpage at 

www.sabre.com/about/privacy/gdpr-subprocessors/, then click the button ‘Subscribe to updates’ and 

click ‘Subscribe via RSS’ 

If you wish to use Outlook to host your RSS feed, you will need to add an RSS feed to your Outlook 

account. Subscribe to an RSS Feed from Outlook by opening the RSS Feeds folder and select ‘Add a New 

RSS Feed’. Then enter the Sabre URL in the dialog box (www.sabre.com/about/privacy/gdpr-

subprocessors/).  Select ‘Add > Ok’. 

Once subscribed, you will receive real time updates in your chosen RSS reader.  
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